SBPOA Executive Board Meeting, April 19, 2011
The meeting was called to order at 7PM.  In attendance were Kathy Jankowski, Linda Lewis, Dan Cowell, and Sandi Roberts.  The following topics were discussed:

1.  Agenda for the upcoming May 7, 2011 membership meeting.  In preparation for the meeting, there was discussion about:

· the budget that will be presented to the members at the meeting.
· whether we should still have the “meet the candidates” portion of the meeting since there will be no town election.  The decision was made to continue as planned; Pat Voveris has confirmed that she will attend and Kathy is still waiting to hear from Jim Gross.

· the President’s report.

2.  Distribution of the new phone directory – Chris Keefe has agreed to handle this. 

3.  Bull roast update:

· The board reviewed the flyer announcing the event.

· SBPOA will purchase flannel-back plastic tablecloths that can be cleaned and reused for several years, rather than using the thin plastic ones that have been used in the past and thrown away each year.
· Don has agreed to place tables and benches along the edge of the park to offer shade and to allow people to spread out more. 

4.  Election of new officers:

Linda reported that 2 people have expressed an interest in being President of SBPOA and 2 have expressed an interest in being treasurer, so we will be able to fill the vacancies on the board.  Dan Cowell has agreed to continue as 2nd Vice President.

5.  Welcome bags for new property owners:

Kathy has discussed this idea with Jay Headman who has agreed to distribute them.

6.  Schedule of upcoming events was reviewed.  This will be shared with members at the meeting on May 7th.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:25PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandi

